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Subject: Re: Your request for informa1on, ref: H202108106
Date: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 at 11:41:55 AM New Zealand Daylight Time
From: Wendy McGuinness
To: OIA Requests
AHachments: 20210702 MOH OIA 202108 con1nued[2].pdf

Mōrena,
 
I fully appreciate the situation. Let me know your eta. If possible, it would be great to get a response by
the end of January 2022.
 
I have reattached the OIA for your records.
 
Many thanks, Wendy
 

From: OIA Requests 
Date: Thursday, 12 August 2021 at 4:23 PM
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessins1tute.org>
Cc: OIA Requests 
Subject: Your request for informa1on, ref: H202108106
 
Kia ora Wendy, 
 
Thank you for your pa1ence while we work to respond to your request for informa1on. 
 
On 2 August 2021, you were advised that due to a technical error, your request was not extended
on 1me. We an1cipated that we would be able to respond to your queries by 13 August 2021. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the amount of co-ordina1on required across various teams in the Ministry
we are unable to meet this deadline. We would like to express our sincerest apologies for this delay
and for any inconvenience this may have caused you. 
 
Please be assured we are doing our best to get this response to you as soon as we can. 
 
We will be in touch as soon as we are able to respond to your request. 
 
Nga mihi nui, 
 
OIA Services 
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